
Mannheim’s sweet side 

SCHOKINAG OPENS NEW PRODUCTION LINE 

FOR SOLID CHOCOLATE 

Mannheim chocolate factory invests in innovation and growth 

 

 

MANNHEIM, 17/01/2019 – The Mannheim company SCHOKINAG approaches the next big 

step in its history. A large investment project has recently been completed. A new chipsline 

with a production capacity of 3 tonnes per hour went live. Moreover, a new production line for 

white chocolate with significantly increased capacity is to start regular operation in March 2019. 

Since 2016, 10 million euro have already been invested in these two projects and in other 

smaller projects under the new owners. 

 

“It has been a major investment for us, which we put and still are putting a lot of work and care 

into”, says Managing Director Rolf Eiermann. “The subsequent increase in capacity, together 

with our highest product quality, further improved efficiency and a brand-new packaging to be 

introduced this spring, will allow us to offer an even wider range of chocolates to both industrial 

and artisanal users”. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For further information and details, please contact Mrs. Anja Hennrich – Phone +49 621 10782-167 | 

Email: anja.hennrich@schokinag.com 


